
Dear Parents  

On Monday, we were pleased to welcome Miss Digard to the school to work with our Year 5 
children. Miss Digard is the Sustainability Lead for The Education Alliance and has kindly 
offered to work with our Year 5 children to improve our wildlife area. This will be done as 
part of the John Muir Award which is a UK wide environmental award, focusing on wild                     
areas. A separate letter has gone to our Year 5 families this evening giving further details 
of the award and what the children will need on the days they will be taking part. This is an 
exciting venture and we look forward to sharing further details of this with you in due 
course. 

Within school, we hold a reflective themed afternoon each term. These sometimes focus 
around a religious festival, for example Easter or Christmas. On other occasions they may 
focus on another theme such as our school values or vision. This afternoon, the children 
have considered their hopes and dreams for the new year, with a focus on hopes for                 
themselves, their friends, the school and the world. This has been done in mixed age house 
groups with the children travelling to one of four stations. The children have thoroughly 
enjoyed working with children other than those in their class groupings and have come up 
with some really sensible and considerate ideas. 

Finally please note a change to our school lunch menu for next week, with Friday’s fish                        
fillets moving to Thursday. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School 

Weekly News 
 13th January 2023 

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

                                                                                                       

                         

 

Mon 16th Jan, Class 3 Pedestrian Training — all day during school hours 

Fri 10th Feb. School closes for half term 

Mon 20th Feb.  School reopens 

Tues 28th Feb. Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm 

Wed 1st March, Parents’ evening, 4pm—7pm  

Thurs 2nd March, World Book Day 

Fri 3rd March, Class 1 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 10th March. Class 2 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm  

Wed 15th March, Class photographs (Wrates) pm 

Fri 17th March, Class 4 assembly, 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Fri 17th March, Red Nose Day 

Fri 24th March, Class 3 assembly 9.15am and 2.50pm 

Thurs 30th March, School closes for Easter  

 

              

                                                     

                                                                                                                                           

 

    



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed learning weaving in art. 

           Next week we look forward to learning about the history of cars. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed learning about the Viking longboat.  

           Next week we look forward to working on planting . 

Class 3         This week we enjoyed learning about how to survive in the Stone Age in topic. 

                      Next week we look forward to learning about myths and legends in English.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed writing winter prayers. 

           Next week we look forward to starting our guided reading novel, Stig of the Dump by Clive 
           King. 

Collective Worship Theme for next week; Journey through the Bible - Determination 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Well done to:- 

Dan for his rugby trophy  

 

 

 

Dimitar for his football medals 

 

 

 

Bruno for his Poppet of the week certificate 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 


